
Freeman’s Endowed Church of England Junior
Academy Newsletter

'Let us not love with words or speech but with actions and in truth.'       1 John 3:18

World Book Day 2022

We had a fantastic day on World Book
Day!
All of the classes used the book Meerkat
Mail as a stimulus for their activities during
the day and we even had a visit from a
very special Meerkat called Kitkat!
The children also took part in a Book Hunt,
they dressed up in brilliant outfits and had
lots of book-themed fun!
Thank you to everyone who took part!
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Book in a Box Competition!
We had some amazing entries into our ‘Book in a Box’
Competition! We were all extremely impressed by the
creativity, care and attention to detail that had gone into
creating them.  The staff all voted for their favourites and
the overall winners were Delilah from Year 3 and Ellie from
Year 6! Congratulations to you both!

Key Dates

● Tuesday 8th March - Cricket Taster Day - all children to wear PE kit please.
● Week beginning 14th March - Science Week
● Week beginning 28th March - Easter Activities
● Friday 1st April - Easter Service

9.30 am    Year 3 and  Year 6
10.45am    Year 4 and Year 5

Parents/Carers are welcome to come to the Service (2 people per pupil)

● Parents' Evenings will take place during the week beginning the 28th March.  (We sent an
email regarding the organisation of Parents’ Evenings yesterday).

Worries and Concerns
Many of our children have been talking about things they have
seen online or on the news regarding the conflict in Ukraine.
Please do check in with your children and help them to avoid
misinformation such as some of the information being shared
on TikTok.
First News have produced an informative, age appropriate
article for children about the Russian invasion of Ukraine,
which can be accessed via the link below…

https://www.freemansendowed.org/index.php/parents/letters-home

Cricket Taster Session
All year groups will be taking part in the cricket session on Tuesday.  Please
ensure your child comes to school in their PE Kit on Tuesday 8th March.
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Our Values Champions this week are:

Year 3:  Ivy

Year 4:  Jakub

Year 5:   Mia

Year 6: Adesh

Well done to all of our Values Champions!

Stars of the Week:

Year 3: Dahl Class: Diaz Donaldson Class: Joyce

Year 4: Kerr Class: Deniz Zephaniah Class: Toma

Year 5:                    Rowling Class: Finley L Horowitz Class: Charlotte

Year 6: Pullman Class:  Laura Morpurgo Class: Charlotte

Well done to all of our Stars of the Week for showing outstanding behaviour and excellent effort in their
work.

Presentation Awards
Year 3: Dahl Class: Galia Donaldson Class: Ryan

Year 4: Kerr Class: Harry E Zephaniah Class: Jay

Year 5:                    Rowling Class: Lexi C Horowitz Class: Lola

Year 6: Pulman Class: Harry Y Morpurgo Class: Madison

Dojo Champions of the Week

Our Class of the Week with the highest number of Dojo points is Kerr Class!
Our House of the Week with the highest number of Dojo points is the …. Stealbacks house!

100% Attendance Award: Temitayo - Morpurgo Class (Year 6)

Out of school awards: Isabella - Hotshots Player of the Month            Shamar - Football Skills Award
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